August 17, 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new year full of exciting learning activities and new friends. I thank you for your support in advance. Together we will make this school year a successful and fun experience for your child. The supplies below are to remain at school. Please send the items by August 24, 2023. Thanks again!

Supply List For Mrs. Moller's Class

- School box
- Crayons (Box of 8)
- Fat Pencils (3)
- Glue bottle (1)
 - · Glue Sticks
 - Copy paper (2 reams)
 - 2 Primary composition books (With space to draw on top)
 - · Hand Sanitizer
 - Box of Tissues (2)
 - Lysol Spray
 - Lysol Wipes
 - Baby wipes
 - Plastic Cups
 - Paper Plates

Please remember to have a complete change of clothes in your child's backpack daily.